
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

NEWSLETTER  8th November 2025 
 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
15.11.2024 Y1 

22.11.2024 Reception 
29.11.2024 Whole School Advent 

6.12.2024 Whole School - Advent 

13.12.2024 Whole School - Advent 
                 20.12.2024  **2pm** Whole School – Carol Concert – 

in church 
 

 
Dates for your Diary 

Date Event 
21.11.2024 Own Clothes Day- Christmas Food and 

Drink 
25/26.11.2024 Christmas Shops 

26.11.2024 Own Clothes Day – Christmas Gifts 
28.11.2024 Film Night 

3.12.2024 EYFS/KS1 Christmas Play  2pm and 5pm 
4.12.2024 Own Clothes Day - Bottles 

5.12.2024 KS2 Christmas Play  2pm and 5pm 

9.12.2024 NR/REC/Y1/Y2 Trip- Croxteth Farm 
12.12.2024 Panto Trip 

13.12.2024 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm – 6.30pm 
17.12.2024 Film Night 

 
                                                    
 
 
 



 
 

Parent Reminder 
Can parents please ensure their child has everything they need for the full day as they 

arrive to school.  This includes coats, water bottles, packed lunches and school bags. This 
will ensure that lessons and our office staff are not interrupted. 

Thank you 
 

PSFA Information 
 

With Christmas fast approaching, we have lots of exciting events coming up this half 
term! We are looking to fundraise for new playground equipment and resurfacing so 
please help us in any way you can.  
 
Our Christmas Shops will be taking place on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th November. 
Gifts are £3 and come wrapped and tagged, chosen by the children for their loved ones. 
These will be available to buy on School Money, but we ask that you make sure your child 
knows who they are buying for or send in a list to help them to remember. Siblings can 
shop together.  
 
Christmas Film Night takes place on Thursday 28th November, starting straight from 
school. The children will be asked to vote for a Christmas film next week, and we will 
publish information and pick up times on School Spider and in the Newsletter. £3.50 for a 
snack, drink and a Christmas film.  
 
Our main event, the Christmas Fayre, will be taking place in school on Friday 
13th December, from 3:30pm-6:30pm, with food and drink, games, crafts, shopping, 
music and a chance to meet Father Christmas! All are welcome! 
 
As part of our preparations for the Christmas Fayre, we will be holding our own clothes 
days, in exchange for donations for the fayre.  
 
Thursday 21st November - Christmas Food and Drink 
Each class has been designated a colour. Can you bring in something that is your colour, 
or packaged in your colour, to make bright, festive hampers for our raffle.  
Nursery and Reception - Red 
Year 1 - Yellow/gold 
Year 2 - Green 
Year 3 - Blue/purple 
Year 4 - Orange/gold 
Year 5 - Silver/white/grey 
Year 6 – Purple 
 
 



Tuesday 26th November - Christmas gifts 
This could be anything, from toys and games to a candle, to a pair of socks or some 
bubble bath. New and unwrapped please! 
 
Wednesday 4th December - Bottles for the bottle tombola - unopened please! 
 
Once again, we appreciate all the support for these events as we continue to fundraise 
for our playground. These events are run by our wonderful staff in school and we 
appreciate any offer of help. Volunteers to help at the Christmas Fayre are also very 
welcome, whether it be running errands in the weeks before, running a stall, setting up 
during the day, or tidying up at the end of the event. 
 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 
 
 

 
 



Message From Rainford Parish Council 
 

On Monday morning, after a complaint to the Parish Council about traffic on Old Lane, 
Councillor Carol Whalley and PC Sally Rose attended school between 8.30am and 9.15am 

to monitor the behaviour of traffic on Old Lane. 
They engaged with lots of parents who all had the same issue with parking and driving on 

the pavement. 
Carol and Sally witnessed cars coming down from Higher Lane to Ormskirk Road driving 

on the pavement on Old Lane rather than waiting for the oncoming traffic to clear. 
Parents and their children were walking to school and were having to deal with cars, vans 

and buses driving on the pavement towards them. 
Their findings have been passed on to school and transport at St Helens Council. 

Please be respectful of the roads, our neighbours and our families walking to school. 
Keeping our children safe is everyone's responsibility. 

Thank you. 

 

Corpus Christi Out and About 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Albi (Y2) who was awarded his white belt in MMA last week.  Well 
done Albi, we are all very proud of you! 



 
Max (Y3) wanted to share his news on being awarded the ‘Spirit of Pilkington RLFC’ at his 

presentation afternoon. Max was so pleased with the award and even got to have his 
picture taken with his favourite Saints player- Noah Stevens. Congratulations and well 

done from us all! 
 

 
 

School Uniform  
All uniform should be labelled with your child’s name.  This includes cardigans, jumpers 

and coats. 
Thank you 

  

 
 
 



 

 
 

 



   
Corpus Christi Family – New Additions 

 
We are delighted to announce three new additions to our Corpus Christi family. 

Miss Johnson (Y1) has a beautiful boy named Jonah 
Mrs Smith (Moran) Y1 welcomed a beautiful daughter named Grace 

Mrs Berry (Y3) celebrated the birth of her son Cooper 
 

Congratulations and welcome to the family 
xxxx 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


